MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 5/4/24
Start time: 10:00 AM, at the Wallkill Field
Present: 13 members, 0 guests

Meeting minutes from the previous month were accepted as posted on the website.

New member Ken Imly introduced himself to those present.

Fred DiMaria reported on the current financial status.

Membership renewals are approximately 2 short from last year.

Redwing field report: Field is in good shape.

Wallkill field report: A big thanks to all those who helped in setting up the field,

fabricating new fences, and rolling the runway. The field is looking great.

It was noted that Project Night had a good turnout of models and members.

e Reminder that the Float Fly will be on Saturday, May 18th, 8:00 to noon, at Lake
Taghkanic.

e Reminder that the ORA Fun Fly is coming up next month on June 8+9.

e Flavio will look into the possibility of having winter meetings at the church on

Saturdays. This would be to make it easier for members to attend rather than on a

weekday evening.

Meeting adjourned: 10:30 AM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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